
  
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION SUPERVISION FOR A WASTE TO ENERGY 
FACILITY AT BRIDGETOWN PORT 

 
Crown Agents, on behalf of Barbados Port Inc. (BPI), invites proposals from qualified 
engineering firms for the design and construction supervision of a Waste to Energy Facility, 
through an Engineering, Procurement, and Construction (EPC) Contract.  
 
The Request for Proposal (RFP) document may be obtained via email to Daniel Ackers 
at 110327.procurement@crownagents.co.uk.  
 
Proposals must be submitted on or before February 27, 2023. 
 
 
 
This document constitutes no form of commitment on the part of Crown Agents other than 
to provide further information on the Waste to Energy Facility. Furthermore, this document 
confers neither the right nor an expectation on any party to participate in the proposed 
process. Crown Agents reserves the right to withdraw from the process or any part thereof 
or vary terms at any time without assigning any reasons. Crown Agents reserves the right 
to accept or reject any/all offer(s) without assigning any reasons. 
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